
3rd Grade Newsletter  

Week of Sept. 8-11, 2020

Welcome to the first 
week of Third Grade!  

It was such a pleasure to meet with all of 
you face to face last week! Thank you for 
making the time to meet with us and 
discuss all the ways we plan to help your 
child stay organized and responsible.   

During this first week, we plan to spend 
extra time training the kids: logging in and 
out of Zoom, using Seesaw, accessing 
Google Classroom and using the Daily 
Checklist. These are important tools for 
success. Let’s all be patient and encourage 
one another! Please email us if you have 
any difficulties or questions.  

Email: if there are other emails you’d like 
to add to class communications, please let 
us know ASAP. 

Stamina: Don’t be surprised if your child 
feels a little wiped out by the end of this 
week (we’ll be right there with them!) Just 
as we normally do while in the building, we 
p l a n t o m o n i t o r a n d a d j u s t o u r 
programming as we see how the kids 
handle classes, groupings, instruction, 
assignments. This will take time, so we 
thank you in advance for your support and 
patience. 

Reminders… 

√ Charge that device! 

 √ Be sure you are logged into Zoom 
using your school gmail 

√ Check Google Classroom 

√ Consider printing out your daily 
schedule/checklist 

√ Have your “classroom in a box” handy 
each day 

√General questions can be sent to us at 
aarciaga@holyrosaryws.org (3A) 
emeland@holyrosaryws.org (3B) 

mcorrigan@holyrosaryws.org 

√ Specific questions about technology 
can be directed at 

jbarker@holyrosaryws.org  

SNACK TIME: Students are encouraged 
to use the 10:30-10:45 daily break as an 
opportunity to grab a snack. There are 

built-in bathroom/water breaks 
throughout the day, as well. 

√ SMILE! We love you. 
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This week, we will be learning: 

Religion: We will be reminded about God’s love for us. The kids 

will be encouraged to include Jesus as one of their best friends ❤  

Students attend Wed. Morning school Mass with their homerooms 
at 8:45; please wear uniform on Mass days. 

Math: Students will log into Happy Numbers, our math enrichment 
skill-building site. They will love all the engaging activities and 
exercises. Students will take a short pre-assessment this week. 

LA: Students complete a “paper people” project using materials 
provided in the zip lock baggie in the “big brown classroom in a 
box.” We practice writing skills by sharing three clues about 
ourselves using adjectives and descriptive words. 

Reading: We begin reading the first story in our anthology, “A Fine, 
Fine School.” Students will review the elements of story structure: 
setting, characters, plot 

Have a great week! 

—Mrs. Meland, Miss Arciaga 
Ms. Corrigan 

 We are Safe, Respectful, 
Responsible Students 

• We try to be a good 
friend to all of our 
classmates. 

• We treat others with 
kindness & compassion. 

• We listen to others. 

• We take pride in our 
work. 

• We do our best! 


